
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Notice-Greater Brush Prairie Board of 
Directors Election 

 
 

Members of the GBPNA Executive Board: 
President—Rick DeNise  rickdnse@gmail.com  530.219.8419 
Vice-President-Maria Ernst twins114@comcast.net 
Treasurer—Julie Kim  Juleskim61@gmail.com 360.254.9139   
Secretary—Vacant 
Director of Operations-Mary Torjusen torj2m@msn.com 
Director of Comms.-Jessica DeNise  Jessica.lee.denise@gmail.com 

 
Web: www.greaterbrushprairie.blogspot.com 
Facebook: facebook.com/GreaterBrushPrairieNeighborhoodAssociation 
 
Please ensure that you’re receiving emails from us. If there’s another way 
for us to contact you, please  
Email Rick DeNise at Rickdnse@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Neighborhood association newsletters are copied free of 
charge by the Clark County Neighborhood Outreach Office 
and Clark County’s Print Shop. The information and views 
expressed are solely those of the neighborhood association 
and not of Clark County Government . 
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Now Accepting Nominations through October 15th! 

The Greater Brush Prairie Neighborhood is now accepting nominations for all 
positions including: 

President 
Vice President  

Secretary 
Treasurer 

We are not an HOA, we are a volunteer group that communicates with YOU 
and the county. 

If you are interested in representing in representing your neighborhood or know 
someone that might be, please feel free to nominate them using the  

SurveyMonkey link below. 
If you would like any more information about roles or responsibilities or if you 

have general questions please email Greaterbrushprairie@gmail.com.  
After nominations have been made, we will hold anonymous voting running 

from November 1st-15th and will send out additional information with a link the 
week prior. We look forward to you joining our Board! 

NOMINATION LINK: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GBPNA-OfficerNominations2020 

 

 
 

 

Whether you own or rent your home, all are welcome!  
Your neighborhood map can be viewed here: https://bit.ly/33xWNyA

P.O. Box 103, Brush Prairie WA 98606-0103 
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